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In 2014, the State Department of Education was commissioned by CAEP to create a database to track 
completers of an EPP for a minimum of two years after graduation. In order for a university to be included on 
these reports, a university must have at least 25 completers teaching in public schools.  LSUA is not included in 
the 2014 report (first year of these reports from the LDOE) because LSUA did not have the minimum of 25 
completers (undergraduate and alternate certification programs) teaching in public schools. 
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